
St. Elizabeth Healthcare has developed a unique and informative presentation 
focused on the growing issue of e-cigarettes, such as vapes and Juuls, as well as 
traditional tobacco products. We bring this program at no charge to local schools 
and other community locations for audiences including students, parents, teachers, 
school administrators and any others interested in this topic.  Presentations may be 
customized to specific needs of the audience, setting and age groups, and can be as 
brief as 15 minutes, or more in-depth up to 45 minutes to an hour.

The vaping crisis is impacting our youth
right before your eyes. 

Schedule a time for our program today! 

Sadie the Science Lady wants everyone to know 
the dangers of vaping. Scan the QR code for 
access to downloadable video files and more 
resources to help Sadie get the word out.

For more information, please contact:
Jeanie Foley
Heart & Vascular Institute Prevention & Wellness Manager
Jeanie.Foley@stelizabeth.com
859-301-WELL (9355)
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